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The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] is delighted to confirm that the TUI Group has announced a major fleet
renewal involving the purchase of 41 Boeing airplanes valued at $3.6 billion at list prices.

This order brings the total order backlog of TUI with Boeing to a total of 65 aircraft, some of which were
previously recorded on Boeing's Orders and Deliveries website as unidentified.

Germany-based TUI Group is the world's largest integrated tourism company.
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